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CARNEGIE FOUNDATION GRANTS

March 11 has been set as the last date for receiving applica­
tions for Carnegie Foundation Grants for Research for the current 
season. Anyone interested in further details about research grants
is invited to confer with one or more of the members of the TCU 
Committee on Research. The Committee consists of the following mem-
bers: 

Dr. A.L. Porterfield 
Dr. E. M. Jellinek 

Dr. C. F. Cheverton Dr. Joseph Morgan
Dr. T. C. Crenshaw

A meeting has been called of heads of departments to discuss
means for encouraging more research on the part of staff members of 
the various departments. The meeting has been called for February 
23. It is hoped that this meeting will provide an opportunity for 
heads of departments and all interested members of each departmental 
staff to encourage research and to learn more about the specifications
of the Carnegie Foundation Grants. 

TO HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS

The Committee on Research is interested in more applications for 
Carnegie grants- in-aid for research for the present year. To that 
end we are requesting that heads of departments give thought to mem­
bers of their respective staffs who might be interested in working on 
a suitable research project. It appears that there has been some 
lack of information regarding the acceptability of projects designed 
for the improvement of teaching . A meeting of heads of depart,nents 
is therefore called for February 23 at 11 A. M. in Room 218 to djscuss 
further the Carnegie research program . To this meeting you are re­
quested to bring any members of your staff who are interested in re­
search and seem to be promising recipients of research grants . 

THE LIST OF MAY CANDIDATES 

Jerome Moore , Chairman 
Committee on Research 

We appreciate the fine response being made to the request for 
lists of names of May candidates together with petition sheets. A 
few departments have not yet responded . We will look for these by 
Saturday morning . 

S . W. Hutton 
Registrar 
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FACULTY MEETING

There will be a general faculty meeting at 11 AM on Tuesday, 
March 7 in the Little Theater. The meeting will be concerned with 
a presentation and discussjcn of the provisions of the Gilmer-Aiken 
Bills. This act, providing a new method of State Administration of 
the public free schools under the establishment of a centralized 
educational agency, will be described and discussed with reference 
to the effects on the program at T. C. U. Dr. L. P. Evans will 
present the structural set-up embodied int he Bills and the effects 
on the fields of education and supervision. This will be followed
with a discussion of the features having to do with counseling and 
guidance by Dr. T. F. Richardson. Dean De Groot will then speak 
for the graduate school foll owed by Dean Moore who will go into 
those aspects pertaining to remaining fields

If we can start on time it is the plan that all of this will 
take up to 40 minutes, thus leaving 15 to 20 minutes for discussion. 

We hope that you can arrange to be present for these signifi­
cant presentations. 

Joseph Morgan, Chairman 
The Faculty Program Committee 
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APPROVED ABSENCES

In order to participate a a basketball game with the University 
of Arkansas at Fayettebille, the following men were absent from all 
classes on February 16th, 17th and 18th: 

Gene Schmidt 
Harvey Fromme 
Ted Reynolds 
George McLeod 
Tommy Taylor 
Bruce Craig 
James Knox 

Allan Brookshire . 
Maurice Campbell 
John ithridge 
Marlin Smith 
Bob Lee 
Joe Shosid 

Buster Brannon 
Basketball Coach 

THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS HAVE DROPPED ALL COURSES: 

2-16- 50 
2- 16- 50 
2- 13-50 
2- 10- 50 
2- 17- 50 
2- 20- 50 


